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Comments: I would like to express my support for the proposal to construct an ebike trail system in the ONF in

the Mena area. I feel that this could add an additional revenue stream for the area which in turn could add jobs

and new business opportunities for the community.

I would also like to see the scope of this proposal expanded to include the construction of motorcycle specific

trails in the Wolf Pen trail system. Currently there are less than 30 miles of legal dirt bike specific trails in the

national forest of Arkansas while there are literally hundreds of miles of trails dedicated to the activities of hiking,

mountain biking and ohvs. Being an avid dirt biker that enjoys single track I feel that this is totally unacceptable

given that the dirt bike community pays federal income taxes just like all of the other user groups, but we are

under-represented when it comes to trails that are dedicated to our sport. There are four motorized ohv areas in

the Ouachita NF of AR which encompasses more than 100 miles of trails but not the first mile of motorized single

track.


